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 Mr Matthew 

Sanders

COMMNT2015/0684/P 01/03/2015  21:58:18 As near neighbours of the school we very much support this application. The new elevation will be an 

interesting and eye catching addition to the street scene and will give the school a fresher, more modern 

appearance, while respecting the existing building.
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